
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday 5th December 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As you are aware the Year 6 bubble is closing from Monday 7th December until 
Wednesday 16th December inclusive. During this time daily online learning will be 
available via class dojo.  
 
Mrs Williams will be uploading videos to support your child and then they will have 
tasks linked to these. Each day you will receive maths learning, writing learning, 
reading learning and topic learning. Completing these lessons will ensure that your 
child has the best chance on staying on track. Mrs Williams will be contactable 
during school hours via dojo messages. She will also provide feedback to children on 
completed tasks. 
 
I must also reiterate that your child is unable to come to school whilst dropping off 
younger siblings. I apologise for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Please do let us know if we can be of any further assistance. Many thanks for your 
support during this time. 
 
 
Kind regards 

                                                                                        
Sarah Moss                                                                                                  
Headteacher                                                                                              
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